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Hello Future Omro friends!
We want to thank you for your support of Future Omro Chamber/Main Street Program and the Omro community! As we head into 2023, we’re looking forward to more opportunities to network, promote and work with you! With your continued support and partnership, we can work together to make Omro a place where businesses succeed and grow!
A few things to send your way. 
· Our yearly sponsorship form- your generous sponsorship allows us to continue bringing these traditions to the community. 
· Business Spotlight Form (on our website)- we are eager to showcase YOU!  Fill this out so we can share your story with others!
· Employee Recognition Form (on our website)- we know you have a great team and want to help you recognize them! Please fill this out as often as you see fit and send back to us!
These forms can be found by clicking the “Become a Partner” tab under the “Doing Business in Omro” drop down at FutureOmro.org
We continue to supply “Welcome Bags.” Residents who are new to Omro are sent a postcard which they bring in to receive a bag filled with city and business information. As a Future Omro partner, we encourage you to send any promotional items or flyers you would like us to include as we welcome these new residents. 
We want to personally thank you for your investment and continued confidence in Future Omro. We look forward to working together in 2023 as we continue to shape the future of Future Omro and the Omro community. 

Your Future Omro Team
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